Veteran's Day Hero

Veteran's Name:	
Branch of Military: _	
Years served:	
	Grade
	(name of student or students)



LYNBROOK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

LYNBROOK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 111 ATLANTIC AVENUE LYNBROOK, NEW YORK 11563

PAUL J. LYNCH, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools (516) 887-0253

JOEL C. PRESS, Esq. Assistant Superintendent for Finance, Operations and Information Systems (516) 887-0258 GERARD I. BELECKAS, Ph.D.

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment (516) 887-0255

MAUREEN T. BERMAN, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent for Personnel, Transportation & Student Support Services (516) 622-1396

October 10, 2023

Dear Marion Street Families,

As Veteran's Day approaches, our school is looking to recognize and honor those that have served in the military. We would like the students to gain an understanding about the meaning of the holiday and for them to see the faces of those that have devoted their service to protect our freedom.

We will be displaying a "Hall of Heroes" filled with photos and brief biographies of veterans related to those in the Marion Street community. If you are interested in having your veteran displayed, please fill out the attached form(s) and send it back to your classroom teacher no later than November 1, 2023. Please attach a picture of your veteran during their time of service over the star on the form. Two forms have been attached for each student, however if you need more, please contact your classroom teacher.

In addition, we are also creating a school wide iMovie showcasing our students with their veterans. Please contribute a current picture of your veteran with your child(ren). Email the photograph to either to the following email, Christine.Castellano@lynbrookschools.org.

Thank you in advance for your support. We look forward to celebrating and honoring our veterans.

Thank you,

The Marion Street Staff